

Dear Camp Families,

We know that you are all facing daily challenges and making the best decisions for your family. Please know that we at Camp are in this with you and want to help make your journey through these unprecedented times as easy as possible.

We continue to be optimistic we can run a camp program this summer and are working hard to develop the plan which allows us to do that safely. **The safety of campers and staff is always our number one concern.**

Camp will look different this year just as going to the grocery store does, and going to school will in the fall. **The CDC is providing special guidance any day now and we are working over the two weeks to incorporate that into our plan.** Once that plan is finished and we receive the go ahead from state and local officials, including the Department of Health, we'll present that plan in detail to you. **Please look out for another update on the progress of our plan the week of May 18th.**

After you have had a chance to review our plan, the decision will be yours whether to send your child to camp this summer or not. We will be by you whichever decision you make. In a typical year our cancellation deadline is June 1st. As this is clearly not a typical year **we have extended our cancellation deadline out to 14 days before your session starts.** If you cancel any time before your deadline we will offer you three options.

1. You can keep the money paid to date on your account and apply it towards summer 2021.
2. You can donate any amount of money currently in your account to Camp to help us defray some of the significant losses we will experience this year.
3. You can receive a full refund including your deposit.

Thank you for being a part of the CSM family. We continue to pray for your health and safety.